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Please do not implement this rule.  It is hard enough downloading and updating the do-not-call list every three months.
This 
would be very burdensome to businesses.  In addition it would cloud the subject of when a citizen might have signed
up and when they were called. The courts now have a fairly clear definition of time, but under the monthly rule this
would be even harder to prove.
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